



## **MDAA Authors' Corner Addendum**

Hello again MD alumni,

We are sending you this addendum as there was a glitch with our original Authors' Corner button, so we are resending that section and have added a newcomer to it as well.

So we are now featuring

<u>nine</u> MD alumni authors and their book(s).

Such a variety of books from our talented group.

Check them out, MD alumni!

ENJOY!



Wendy Gedney Newsletter chair

**Click here to view the updated "Authors' Corner"** 



Also, since our recent Spring 2023 newsletter was just sent out to you, we now have learned of <u>another reunion</u> happening this summer:

MD '93 class - August 26, 2023

Details are on our MDAA website!

Thanks for keeping in touch, MD Alumni!

**MDAA Website** 

You are receiving this email because you registered as an alumni on our website or signed up for our newsletter.

www.mountdougalumni.com

Visit us on social media:







## **Mount Doug Alumni Association**

c/o Mount Douglas Secondary School 3970 Gordon Head Road Victoria B.C. V8N 3X3

info@mountdougalumni.com

If you want to unsubscribe, click here.